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Seneca Police investigating recent vandalism cases
(KMZA)--Seneca Police are investigating the recent vandalism of public
bathrooms and other facilities in the city. 

The Police Department made the announcement in a social media post Sunday.

The Police Department did not release locations or further information about the
vandalism cases. However, police said if the vandalism continues it will be hard to
keep the public restrooms open. 

Anyone with information about the vandalism cases is urged to contact the Seneca
Police Department at 785-336-2141.
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